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School Meals - Price Increase from 1st Sept 2017 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 15 Mar 2017 14:55 

Dear Parents, 

Please note that the price of a school meal will increase by 5 pence in each year over the next 2 years, 

taking effect from 1st September 2017. The new meal price will therefore be: 

1st September 2017 - 31st July 2018 £2.00 

1st September 2018 - 31st July 2019 £2.05 

For secondary schools the price of a school meal for the same periods will be £2.20 rising to £2.25. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Lander 
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